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HOSA BOARD MEETING

MINUTES 02-14-10
ATTENDANCE:

Greg Lutz  Sean Hiller  Liz Alecusan
  Scott Etnyre Randy Eidemiller   
 Stacy Schumacher  Skip Zawodny  Amy Wobser
Vernon Anthony


Guests:  

Randy Babb

Michael and Kara Gides
Patrick Casto

Meeting called to order at 7:33 p.m. by Greg Lutz 

-Introductions were made.
Liz Atkinson introduced her new “sprit wear” company and suggested the board consider her to supply such items. Greg Lutz discussed the idea of getting competitive bids. Vern Anthony volunteered to help with sample request for proposal format.

Guests Michael and Kara Gides discussed problems with the U9 Boys White team, stating that with only 6 players they believed their team was not able to play competitively in the U9 Boys league. Board members discussed ways to supply this team with more players.    

Skip Zawodny made a motion to approve minutes from the January 2010 meeting. Motion passed.

· Referee Program: Greg Lutz mentioned bringing back use of Randy Babb’s software.

· Recreation program: Stacy Schumacher said coach training will be held March 14. Also said that with 135 teams we will be doubling up on practice fields. Randy Babb requested the schedule so he may upload.   

· Public Relations: Greg Lutz suggested we cannot move ahead with Great Lake scripts program due to tax liabilities. 
· Junior Academy and Academy: Scott Entyre said finalizing the contract for the 1st session.  

· GOYSL: Skip Zawodny said for MSSA have a girls team and need 4 to 5 more for boys. For GOYSL there continues to be discussion regarding Ohio Champions league, which he asked we table until next session.   
· TOPS: Vern Anthony reported that the first four weeks of the session – April 3, 10, 17 and 24 will be held at Soccer Frist at 1 pm. On one of those days there will b e a training session. On the 17th there will be a meeting with the Crew to initiate the plan for the Crew/TOPS soccer festival.  

·  Fields and Facilities: Greg Luts mentioned Spindler fields same price as last year.
· Camps: no report

· FC:  Bill Morris, Randy Eidemiller and Amy Wobser to meet this coming week to discuss various issues and report back at next board meeting.  . 

·  New Business: Scott Entyre made a motion to approve paying Liz Alecusan $12/hour @ 30 hours/week. Motion passed.   
· Greg Lutz mentioned the Dispatch seeking parties to be part of reporting regarding competitive sports. 
         Motion made to adjourn at 9:11 pm by Stacy Schumacher and motion passed. 

